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Shelley George

Subject: FW: [External] Allen Board of Adjustments, Sign Control Board, and Building and Standards 
Commission

From: Ken Barry  
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 1:13 PM 
Subject: Allen Board of Adjustments, Sign Control Board, and Building and Standards Commission 
 

Hello all, 
As some of you may know, I have been planning to move to Fort Worth. The move has occurred so I 
will no longer be able to be a member on the Board. I have certainly enjoyed the many years as a 
member and hope to be able to utilize my experience gained serving other cities. I’ve enjoyed getting 
to meet and work with such a rich group of diverse people. I wish the Board nothing but happiness 
and success in the future. Again, thank you for letting me serve with such a great group of people.  
Warmest Regards, 
Ken. 


